
Legal Description of Variance


Paul & Taryn O’Neill

2609 Springdale Circle

Naperville, IL 60564

PIN __________


This is a formal request to have a variance to the setback ordinance for the City of Naperville to 
build a privacy fence that is 6’ tall between Gregory Middle School and our residential property.


An existing split rail fence will be demolished and the length of the fence will go farther to wrap 
around our back yard. As depicted in the mockup included (ONeill_2609 Springdale_Circle Plat 
of Survey - Proposed Layout) an extent of fencing around the front yard would be 4’ tall as 
30%-spaced-apart picket, and from the back of the house to wrap around the north-south 
western easement would be a 6’ privacy fence will minimal or no visibility.


